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October 6, 2021 
 
Brian Bailey 
Pecos Valley Pizza, Inc. 
1114 S. Union Ave. 
Roswell, NM 88203-2732 
 
Dear Mr. Bailey,  
Neighbors who live near your store at 3326 Central Ave NE in Albuquerque 
have contacted us regarding the significant increase in traffic due to 
Domino’s delivery drivers using Tulane, Amherst, and Wellesley SE to 
access Lead and Coal. They report several near miss incidents with delivery 
drivers. They describe issues with some drivers’ modified exhaust systems.  
 
Our hundred year old residential streets were not designed for high traffic 
volume. Our high number of pedestrians creates additional safety concerns. 
We want our streets to be safe. Since you and your business are a valued 
part of our community we would like to work constructively to address 
these concerns. 
 
Solutions we suggest include  
1) requiring drivers to use Carlisle or Girard to access Lead and Coal and not 
Tulane, Amherst, and Wellesley SE unless deliveries are to those streets 
2) regularly verifying drivers are insured in case of an accident and  
3) encouraging safe driving by drivers.  
 
We left this letter with Robert at the store on Sept. 22. Please call or email 
me to explore ideas. We look forward to a positive collaboration to keep 
Nob Hill a safe place to live and work. 
 
Sincerely, 

Gary Eyster 
President, Nob Hill Neighborhood Association 
(505)991-1388 

meyster1@me.com 
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